
 
 
 

 

St Canice’s Summer Splash Day 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Our school’s Summer Splash Day will be held at Katoomba 
Sports and Aquatic Centre on ​Tuesday 23rd February 2021​.  
 
● The Summer Splash is a compulsory school day. 
● The students are to come to school as per usual and 

will walk from school to the Aquatic Centre.  
● Parents and/or carers wishing to attend must remain in the specified 

spectators area 
● Both in water and out of water activities will take place under strict 

supervision. 
● Students will walk back to school at approx 12pm.  
● As per CEDP Covid-19 regulations, no pickups can be organised from the pool.  

 
Please select which group you would like your child to be in on the day 

 
1. Non-Aquatic - No water activities. Students will take part in lots of fun land                           

based activities on the grassed area of the venue.  
 

2. Shallow Aquatic (Yellow Wristband) ​- Shallow water is defined as ‘water                     
depth no higher than a student’s waist’. To obtain a yellow band students                         
must walk 5m with balance in shallow water.  
 

3. Full Aquatic (Blue Wristband)​ - Students are competent and confident.  
 

PERMISSION DUE  by Wednesday 17th February 2021. 
  
What to Wear​ - Sun safe mufti clothes 
What to Bring ​- Hat, water, towel, recess & lunch (Canteen will be unavailable)  
 
Sunscreen is not supplied by the school, so please ensure your child has sunscreen                           
so that it can be reapplied if necessary. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Kylie Ranson  
Sports Coordinator 
 

 

 



 

 

Student Name:____________________________________     Class:______________ 

 
I nominate my child to participate as a... 
 
❏ Non - Aquatic Participant 

 
❏ Shallow Aquatic Participant  

 
❏ Full Aquatic Participant 

 
ON ARRIVAL - Students who have parent permission to take part in the ​shallow or ​full aquatic activities                                   
will be required to successfully complete a water safety challenge before commencing any aquatic                           
activities.  
 
Does your child have a medical condition?   
 
YES  /   NO   If yes, please indicate: 
_______________________________________________________ 
 
 

Parent / Carer’s Name: __________________________________________________ 
 

Contact Phone Number: __________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ Date: _________________ 

 
 

 
Parent Spectator Area (photos below) ​- The large grassed area adjacent to the 50m swimming                             
pool will be the designated parent spectator area. We ask that you access the parent spectator                               
area through the indoor pool and rear door of the aquatic centre. To ensure we keep to the CEDP                                     
Covid-19 regulations please stay within the assigned parent area at all times unless accessing the                             
amenities within the indoor part of the facility. Please note that you will be able to view your child                                     

from this area. However, you will be unable to join your                     
child or have your child join you. 

   


